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Half-Term 1 

What a brilliant first half term we have had at All Dance Studios. Everyone has thrown themselves 

into classes working hard on their technique and learning new moves, whilst having lots of fun! I 

have been really impressed with the progression of all the students this half term. Well done 

everyone! 

 

Parents watching week 

This terms watching week will be held on the week of the 18th - 22nd December. Within this week you 

are welcome to come and watch any of your child’s classes to see all they have learnt this term and 

celebrate all their achievements. We look forward to welcoming you all into our classes!  

 

Waiting area’s  

Now that it is getting colder and wetter, Colwall Primary School have kindly said parents can wait in 

the entrance way at the reception (through the first outer door) when waiting to collect their child at 

the end of class. At the village hall you are welcome to wait in the foyer area to keep warm and dry.  

 

Christmas dance afternoon 

I am excited to announce our Christmas dance afternoon, this is open to all students age 5-11. It will 

be held at Colwall Village Hall on Thursday 4th January at 1:30pm – 4:30pm. This amazing afternoon 

will include ballet, jazz and the opportunity to learn a dance to show back to the parents at the end 

of the afternoon. The afternoon will cost £22.50 per child. If you would like your child to take part in 

the dance afternoon please let me know by December 1st to gauge interest.  

 

Timetable change from half term  

There is a new Lyrical dance class on a Wednesday 5pm-6pm open to 6 – 11 year-olds. Lyrical dance 

combines a range of styles to create beautiful routines. Level 3 ballet (9 – 10 year-olds) has moved to 

a Monday 6:30pm – 7:30pm. To view our full timetable please visit www.alldancestudios.co.uk.  

 

Exciting performance opportunity 

I am excited to announce that our end of year show will be held at Ledbury theatre on the 14th July 

2024! This will be an exciting opportunity for all students to showcase their talent on stage, in full 

costume, to an audience. You, your families, and friends will be able to purchase tickets nearer the 

time to come and watch your stars on stage. Please keep this date free in your diaries!  

 

I wish you all a lovely half term break, I will see you all soon when term starts back on November 

6th. Happy half term! 

http://www.alldancestudios.co.uk/

